
Office of Dean Alumni & International Affairs    

National Institute of Technology Srinagar 
9th Oct 2025 

Humble Appeal 
 

Subject: Donation and Distribution of Old Books as an Outreach 
Programme of SANGAM 2025 on 11th Oct 2025 
 

Respected Alumni & Well Wishers 

Greetings from your Alma Mater! 

As part of the outreach initiatives of SANGAM 2025, we propose to 
organize a special session on 11th October 2025, dedicated to the 
collection and distribution of old textbooks among the deserving 
students of our Institute. 

Education flourishes when knowledge is shared. A number of our 
young students, despite their earnest efforts, find it challenging to 
procure textbooks that often remain beyond their easy reach. 
Your small gesture can make a meaningful difference — an old 
book lying unused on your shelf could become a priceless 
resource in the hands of a deserving student. 

We, therefore, earnestly appeal to our esteemed alumni to kindly 
bring along your old books during SANGAM 2025 and contribute 
to this noble cause. For those unable to attend in person, you may 
send your contributions through friends or colleagues attending 
the event. The contribution shall be recorded and remembered.  

Mr. Tasadaq Hussian and Mr Naresh Dubey (Mobile: 7006687820) 
will coordinate this initiative at NIT Srinagar. Let us together make 
SANGAM 2025 not just a reunion of memories, but also a 
celebration of compassion and shared responsibility. 

Warm regards 
 

 
Prof. M. A. Shah 
Dean, Alumni & International Affairs 
National Institute of Technology Srinagar 
shah@nitsri.ac.in 
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